WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
SEPTEMBER 2010 SBDM MINUTES
September 13, 2010/ 3:30 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 3:30 p.m.  Members present were Sara Bollinger,  Judy Bayne,  Melissa Binggeli,  and Teresa Morgan.  Not present:  Julie Debibar, Mona Fraley and Ashley Brus. 

No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The September agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The August minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News – The Writing Wall of Fame inaugural breakfast was very successful.  Twenty-five students were recognized and 22 students had parents attending.  
d.  No visitors

2 STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
a.  MAP – Reviewed results of MAP testing and NRT results.
3.  PLANNING
a. September 20th is a PD day and all staff is required to be at work.  

b.  Goals for 2010-11 school year – The council reviewed SBDM Annual Report and discussed success stories as well.

c.  Goals for 2010-11:  
#1)  To improve geography skills, we will send out traveling flags (county-wide, state-wide and country-wide) and track where flags have been.  Skills will be divided among grade levels.
#2)  Validate effectiveness of enrichment teacher in the area of math.

#3)  Compass Learning – Track how much time is spent on Compass Learning at home.

4.  BUDGET REPORTS

a.  The council reviewed the August schedule of balances.

b.  The Title I Budget was discussed and approved by the council.
5. COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  Reviewed the FRC September schedule
b.  The August accident report was examined by the council.  We will remind teachers about closely supervising students on the playground.

6.  INFORMATION
a.  The SBDM Annual Report was shared with the council.
7.  NEW BUSINESS
a.  We will have a fall festival on October 21st.

b.  We will bring back the positive notes for faculty and staff to use to send to one another for morale boosting and to promote a positive attitude.  We will also be using exit slips for students.

8  EXECUTIVE SESSION
a.  Suzanne Grover and Kacie Pawley were hired as part-time ESS assistants.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m.

